
  

 

 

 

 
 
 

Welcome to the latest ediƟon of our 
Academy NewsleƩer. 

Tel: 0121 464 2356 

NEWSLETTER 

The exciting start to the term continues. We 
had a visit from the Academy Trust this 
week to see how we were getting on. They 
were really impressed with the progress the 
children had made in maths and English. 
 
The trust has changed it’s name over the 
summer. It was previously Education Cen-
tral and it is now called The University of 
Wolverhampton Academy Trust. This is 
reflected in the many exciting activities 
they have planned this year to give the chil-
dren greater opportunities to visit the cam-
pus and take part in  
activities. 
 
Mr Chambers 
 
 Don’t forget to follow us on twitter if 
you are not doing so already! Twitter 
at ABPrimary 

www.abprimary.bham.sch.uk 

Diary Dates 
SET DATES 
 
Monday - Violin and OrchestraCommando Joe Club for Years 5 
and 6 after school 
Young Voices 
Tuesday - Multiskills for Year 5 after School 
Weds -   
Thurs - Year 4 Cello 
Young Voices 
5E Swimming 
3E Swimming 
Friday - 2Y Swimming 
Year 4 Brass 
 
OTHER DATES 
 
Half Term - 24th October —28th October 
 
Break up for Christmas—Friday 16th  
December 
 
Monday 14th November will be a Teacher Training 
Day 
 
 
 
 

21/09/2018 

Diary Dates 
 
Year 1 trip to Lickey Hills - Monday 24th September 
 
1B Class Assembly - Friday 28th September 
 
RSPB visiting Year 3 (In school) - Tuesday 2nd  
October 
 
Year 6 Parent’s SATS Meeting -  
Tuesday 9th October 
 
Harvest Festival - Wednesday 10th October  
(9.30am in the Church) 
 
Playhouse Theatre in Year 6 -  
Thursday 11th October 
 
Year 5 Shakespeare Birth Place Trust Visit— 
Friday 12th October 
 
Year 5 to Mary Arden Farm - Friday 19th October 
 
Flu Jabs - Friday 26th October 
 
School Photographs - Monday 19th November 
 
Christmas Fayre - 5th December (3.30pm) 
 
Christmas Service - 14th December  
(9.30am in the Church) 
 
 
Parents Evenings -   
17th October (4.00pm - 7.00pm) 
24th October  3.30pm - 5.30pm 
 
Half Term: Monday 29 October 2018 to Friday 2 
November 2018 
Term Ends: Friday 21 December 2018 
 
Year 6 SATS Week - Monday 13th May 2019 - 
Friday 17th May 2019 
Year 1 Phonics Screening - Week commencing 
Monday 10th June 2019 
 
 
We will add further dates in the next newsletter 
Term dates are on the other side of this letter 
 
 
 
 
 

AS THE WEATHER IS NOW TAKING A 
TURN FOR THE WORSE CAN YOU 

PLEASE ENSURE THAT CHILDREN 
HAVE WARM COAT TO WEAR AT 
PLAYTIMES AND LUNCHTIMES. 

WE STILL HAVE AFTERNOON  
PLACES AVAILABLE IN NURSERY. 

PLEASE SEE MRS BOWEN FOR MORE  
INFORMATION 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
SPANISH LESSONS 
 
We are pleased that children will continue their Spanish lessons this year from Years 1 to 6. 
Mrs Nevey is in every Friday to teach the children Spanish. 
 
NURSERY PICK UP AND DROP OFF 
 
If you are collecting Nursery children at the end of the morning or dropping them off for the 
afternoon session could you please ensure that you use the Longbridge Lane entrance. 
Thank you. 
 
ASSEMBLY 
 
Matt from Birmingham City Mission visited school to deliver his first as-
sembly of the term. The children really enjoy watching him paint pictures 
to tell his story. He talked to the children about the Good Samaritan. 

 
ALL DAY BREAKFAST 
 
There will be a special lunch on Thursday 4th October. The cooks are going to be doing a 
special all day breakfast. It is always popular with the children. If you would like your child 
to have a dinner and they do not have one already then please book them a lunch on the 
school gateway. It must be ordered by Monday 1st October. 
 
LUNCHTIME SUPERVISORS 
 
We currently have 2 vacancies for lunchtime supervisors. If you wish to find out more about 
the post and apply for the role then please visit WM Jobs. This is an external site through 
which all our jobs are advertised. 
 
 
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
WEDNESDAY 10th OCTOBER 2018 

 
9.30AM IN CHURCH (CHILDREN WILL COME IN TO SCHOOL FIRST AND 

WALK OVER WITH THEIR CLASS) 
 

PLEASE ASK THE CHILDREN TO BRING IN DONATIONS OF TINNED 
FOOD, PASTA ETC BY MONDAY 8th OCTOBER 

GARDENING SCHOOL 

We were very proud to receive our Five Star Gardening Award from the 
Royal Horticultural Society. This is recognition for all the hard work put in 
by the staff and the children. 


